
No.Ft. 48-5432/2021 (FCA),                     
           HP Forest Department, 

From: Pr. Chief Conservator of Forests (HoFF),
Himachal Pradesh, Shimla-1.

To: The Deputy Inspector General of Forest, 
Incharge Sub Office, Ministry of Environment,
Forest and Climate Change, CGO Complex, 
Shivalik Khand, Longwood,Shimla, HP.

Dated Shimla-1, the 

Subject: Diversion of 5.4794 ha of forest land in favour of HPPWD for the construction 
of link road from Drawl to Jaishi Kms 0/00 to 7/965, within the jurisdiction of 
Shimla Forest  Division,  Distt.  Shimla.  Himachal  Pradesh.  (Online Proposal 
No. FP/HP/ROAD/143552/2021). 

Sir,
Kindly  refer  to  your  letter  No.  FC/HPC/65/2023  dated  19.04.2024  on  the 

subject cited above. 

2. In this context, it is submitted that the revised joint inspection report has been 
uploaded on Parivesh portal in the part-II under additional information detail.   As regards 
other  old  site  inspection  report,  in  this  respect,  it  is  submitted  that  the  same have  been 
removed from the part-II on parivesh portal. 

This is for favour of further action please.
      

   Yours faithfully,

  Nodal Officer–cum-APCCF (FCA)
   O/o Pr.CCF (HoFF), H.P. Shimla.
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